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March 11, 1994
.
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Mr. Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary !

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Docketing and Service Branch
Washington, DC 20555 *

'

Subject: Indian Point 3 Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50 286 '

James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50 333
Comments on the Draft ProDosed Rule on Decommissionino ,

.

References: 1. NRC Draft Federal Register Notice transmitted with NRC letter
dated January 27,1994 from D. Cool.

2. NYPA letter to NUMARC, J. Kelly to L. Hendricks, " Comments on
the Draft Proposed Rule on Decommissioning," dated March 9,
1994.

De ar Sn.

In Reference 1, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) requested comments ;

regar*ng tne draft proposed rule on radiological critoria for decommissioning. The Authority i
provided comments on the proposed rule in a recent letter to NUMARC (Reference 2), which
is attached for your consideration. The comments reference the 1/26/94 draft proposed rule i

by section and page number.

No commitments are being made by the Authority in this submittal. If you have any
questions, please contact Mr. P. Kokolakis or Mr. J. A. Gray, Jr.

i

Very truly yours,

f .

. .
- ,

j . A. iger
' 4'Mg Executive Vice President

.

Nuclear Generation !
<

att; as stated
cc: see next page !
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cc: U.S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Resident inspector's Office
Indian Point Unit 3
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 337
Buchanan, NY 10511

Office of the Resident inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 136
Lycoming. NY 13093

Mr. Nicola F. Conicella, Project Manager
Project Directorate I-1
Division of Reactor Projects 1/11
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 1482
Washington, DC 20555

Mr. Brian C, McCabe
Project Directorate I-1
Division of Reactor Projects I/Il
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 1482
Washington, DC 20555
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